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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

This submission is in response to the FEC's letter concerning our Amended April quarterly report. 

 

We had previously submitted an electronic C1 for our lender BB & T.  We will review all reports and be sure a C1 is on 

file for each loan draw.  In July, we mailed a copy of the orginal loan documents from BB and T, to the attention of 

Jennifer Jaketic.  Assuming they did not get recorded, we will mail another copy. 


